
City of South Pasadena 

Planning and Community 

Development Department 

Memorandum 
Date: February 4, 2021 

To: Chair and Members of the Design Review Board 

From: Malinda Lim, Associate Planner  

Prepared By: Veronica Ortiz-De Anda, Contract Planner 

Re: February 4, 2021 Design Review Board Meeting Agenda Item No. 5 –  

Additional Document No. 1 - Public Comment for 1230 Kolle Avenue 

(Project No. 2307-DRX/HDP) 

After the agenda was published,  Staff received one written comment from Jaime Lockett 
in support of the project. This comment is included in Attachment 1. 

Attachment:

1. Public Comment 



ATTACHMENT 1 

Public Comment 



Received Via Email on 2/3/2021   
To: vodeanda@rinconconsultants.com 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My wife and I live at 1222 Kolle Ave, South Pasadena, CA 91030. Our neighbors, Kirsten and Greg Kawai 
have shown us the plans for their proposed remodel. We think that the remodel would be a great 
addition to the neighborhood and we fully endorse their proposed plans.  

Regards, 

Jamie 

--  
Jamie S. Lockett 
jamielockett@gmail.com 
(626) 318-1661
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